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Subject: Foot on the Gas

From: Josh Woodward  
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 9:15 AM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Foot on the Gas 

I hope this election was a wake-up call. As I'm sure you saw from yard signs, this was a proxy referendum 
on a bold CLUP, and it won in a landslide. The squeaky wheels didn't even win a single precinct. You'll 
never be able to please everyone, so instead of pleasing no one, please start doing what you know is 
right, and bring us voters the real change that we are demanding. 

--  
Josh Woodward - 


